
 

    

   “The Woodlands” 

(Public Water Supply ID # 1503497 & 1500280) 
P.O Box 162 
Rt. 86 
Jay, New York 12941 
Phone: 518-946-2131 
Fax: 518-946-2133 

August 8, 2008 
 
Janet Del Vecchio 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Ms. Del Vecchio, 
 
 The company is requesting a postponement for our rate increase filed on or 
about on April 22, 2008 with the State of New York Department of Public Service 
. We formal request the date for our rate increase move forward from October 1, 2008 to 
January 1, 2009. The postponement will allow the company additional time to supply 
additional documentation to verify the required rate increase. Thank you for your 
attention and cooperation. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Bret D. Keeney      Amy Shalton 
Manager             Office Manager 
 
CC:  
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